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LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE (LICENSING ACT 2003 MATTERS) 

 

A meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee (Licensing Act 2003 Matters) will be held remotely, via 

Cisco Webex on Wednesday, 24 March 2021 at 4.00 pm. 

 

 
 
Rob Weaver 

Chief Executive 

 

 

To: Members of the Licensing Sub-Committee (Licensing Act 2003 Matters) 

(Councillors Stephen Hirst, Juliet Layton and Gary Selwyn) 

 
Due to the current social distancing requirements and guidance relating to Coronavirus 

Regulations 2020 – Part 3 – Modification of meetings and public access requirements this 

meeting will be conducted remotely using Cisco Webex. 

 

Members of the public will be able to follow the proceedings through a broadcast on Cotswold 

District Council Facebook account (You do not need a Facebook account for this). 

 

 
Recording of Proceedings – The law allows the public proceedings of Council, Cabinet, and 

Committee Meetings to be recorded, which includes filming as well as audio-recording.  

Photography is also permitted. 

 

As a matter of courtesy, if you intend to record any part of the proceedings please let the 

Committee Administrator know prior to the date of the meeting. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CotswoldDC/
https://www.facebook.com/CotswoldDC/


 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

1.   Election of Chair  

To elect a Chair of the Sub-Committee, to serve for the duration of the Meeting. 

 

2.   Apologies  

 

3.   Declarations of Interest  

To receive any declarations of interest from Members under the Code of Conduct for 

Members. 

 

To receive any declarations of interest from Officers under the Code of Conduct for 

Officers. 

 

4.   Application for a new Premises Licence - Off The Square, Shop 2, Mascot House, 

Digbeth Street, Stow-on-the-Wold (Pages 3 - 38) 

To determine an application for a new Premises Licence. 

 
Officer Recommendation:  

 
That the Sub-Committee is asked, in light of the representations, to consider the 

application and decides whether to:- 

 grant the application as requested; 

 grant the application subject to such conditions that are necessary to promote 

the licensing objectives; 

 refuse the application in whole or in part where it is necessary in order to 
promote the licensing objectives. 

 
Officer Ref: Andrea Thomas (01285 623000) 

 

 

(END) 


